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Dear (Salutation) 

 

 

Changes to the HSBC Global Property Fund 
 

Account number:  

Your financial adviser:  

 

I recently wrote to you because you invest in the HSBC Global Property fund, provided by HSBC Global Asset 

Management (UK) Limited. 

 

HSBC were due to change the name, objective and Annual Management Charge (AMC) on 27 August 2024.  

 

HSBC have found that some of the changes they are making will take longer to implement than they had originally 

anticipated. Therefore, the changes will now take place on 24 September 2024.  

 

If you have any questions about this letter, please speak to your financial adviser who will be able to help you. 

Alternatively, you can call or email us using the details shown and we will be happy to help. Our Customer Service 

Centre is open 8:30am – 5:30pm, Monday to Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Callum Earl 

Head of Customer Operations 
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